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Aims of the Fellowship 

Professor Ian Jacobs served the Australian 

Resuscitation Council for 25 years and excelled 

in national and international resuscitation 

research, knowledge dissemination and 

collaboration. 

 

The Australian Resuscitation Council has 

established the Ian Jacobs Fellowship as a 

lasting tribute to his memory. 

 

The ARC Ian Jacobs Fellowship is awarded 

annually at the discretion of the ARC to 

meritorious applicants with the aims of 

supporting national and international 

resuscitation investigation and knowledge 

dissemination.  

 

 

 

Preference will be given to projects that: 

• can provide evidence to known gaps in 

scientific knowledge. 

• are likely to be completed within 12-

months. 

Previous awardees are not eligible.  

Animal studies will not be funded.  

Applications  

Application forms may be obtained from the 

ARC website (http://resus.org.au).  

Handwritten, incomplete and late applications 

will not be accepted.  

Please include a CV with the application.  
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Instructions to applicants 

Please read these instructions carefully before completing the 

application form.  

http://resus.org.au/


July 2019 
 

Award Funding 

The annual value of the Fellowship is up to 

$10,000. Recipients may request a time 

extension in writing, but no additional funding 

will be provided. 

Funds may be used for costs related to the 

research project, including salary to complete 

the research and small items of equipment 

necessary to complete the project. Cost must 

be detailed and justified.    

Funds may not be used for: 

• stipends for Higher Degree Research 

Students (e.g. Master or PhD) 

• travel, entertainment or publication costs 

• computers or software 

Ethical clearance 

Proof of ethics approval, if necessary to 

complete the project as outlined, must be 

received before the funding will be released.  

Progress and financial reporting 

Successful recipients must provide a progress 

reports to the ARC at completion of the project 

and annually for projects with approved 

extensions.  

Completed projects are to be submitted and 

presented at the next available International 

Spark of Life Conference (at the recipient’s 

expense).  

Acknowledgement 

The Australian Resuscitation Council must be 

acknowledged in any presentations and 

publications arising from the research 

undertaken as a result of this funding.  

 

 

Application assessment 

A panel of ARC Council Members will review 

the applications. Suitable applications will be 

presented to the ARC Council.  

There is no appeal process. The ARC reserves 

the right to apply the research funding as it 

deems appropriate.  

 

Contact  

Queries and applications should be directed to 

the ARC Executive Officer (arc@resus.org.au). 


